June 7, 2021
RE: WVUX-LD, Fairmont, WV (Facility ID: 129306)

Michael Karr d/b/a WVUX-LD, Fairmont, WV, (hereinafter “WVUX") requests that the
deadline for construction of the facilities specified in the Station’s repack construction
permit be tolled. This licensee has not previously received any extension of this
construction permit which is currently set to expire on June 15, 2021.

The reasons for the delay of the completed construction are because of significant and
unexpected structural concerns with the existing tower and an inability to find another
existing tower in suitable condition and proximity. Further, the COVID-19 pandemic from
April 2020 through April 2021 has caused major delays in relocation efforts and tower
construction.

WVUX has been diligently searching for an existing tower to relocate without any success.
However, WVUX has just received a proposal from a tower construction firm to supervise
construction of a new facility. The efforts of the firm to begin have been hampered by
widespread shutdowns related to the COVID-19 pandemic. However, these restrictions
have now been lifted and WVUX anticipates the tower being completed by Fall 2021. The
firm only recently submitted its quote for construction on May 31, 2021, but dated the
quote for 5/29/21.

Thus, WVUX would like to construct a new facility and hereby requests that the rules
relating to a June 15, 2021 deadline be tolled so that WVUX can continue completing the
construction of its post-auction facility due to circumstances that were unforeseeable and
beyond the licensee’s control.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. If you have any further questions or
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me via email at michaelfkarr@gmail.com or
cellphone at 304.539.7975.

Sincerely,

L ——

Michael Karr
Owner/Operator

Mailing Address: 4810 Browns Creek Road, St. Albans, WV 25177




